
Chemistry Department Meeting Minutes 3/27/14 

Chem Faculty Present: Soshanna Potter, Amy Grant, Pete Doucette, Rob Shibao, Ana Toncheva, Ryan 

Turner, Mohamad Abbani, Chas Cowell 

Lars Kjeseth from Math visited to discuss prerequisite math courses for Chem 20 and Chem 21 series.  

Lars proposed making Math 67 a prerequisite for Chem 20. The chemistry faculty expressed concern 

about the lack of logarithms in Math 67. Lars pointed out that the current prerequisites also do not 

cover logarithms.  The chemistry faculty concluded that Math 67 would be allowed for a prerequisite for 

Chem 20 (not the Chem 21 series). Students will have to ask for consideration from the dean of natural 

sciences. 


